Grade 2 Monthly Newsletter June 2023

Twin Ridge Elementary

1106 Leafy Hollow Circle Mount Airy, MD 21771 T: 240-236-5900



| Name | Classroom phone number | Email address |
|---------------------|------------------------|------------------------------|
| Katherine Gochenour | 240-236-2335 | Katherine.Gochenour@fcps.org |
| Mary Jane Robb | 240-236-2332 | Mary.Robb@fcps.org |
| Julia Cargiulo | 240-236-2333 | Julia.Cargiulo@fcps.org |
| Joanna Britton | 240-236-2334 | Joanna.Britton@fcps.org |

Upcoming Events:

June 2nd: Last day of school (early dismissal @ 1:20)

Report Cards: These will be sent home on the last day of school. If your child is absent on June 2nd, you will need to stop by the school office to pick up the report card. Your child's end-of-year reading assessment report will come home in the report card envelope.

We are almost at the end of a wonderful school year with your children. We have enjoyed working with them and look forward to seeing everyone next year. Have a great summer!

CURRICULUM UPDATES

ENGLISH LANGUAGE ARTS:

Reading: We will continue to read and write about fiction texts. We will also continue to work on our HD Word phonics program.

Free Summer Reading Challenge: Sign your child up for the free online Summer Reading Challenge with the Frederick County Public Libraries. You can sign up online for this program at: **www.fcpl.org**

Writing: We will continue to work on our poetry unit as students are learning about different types of poems and writing their own poetry. We will also continue to work on cursive handwriting.

MATH:

We will continue to review various math concepts we have worked on throughout this school year.

SCIENCE UPDATES:

We will continue working on our ecosystems unit. We will continue to learn about biomes, biodiversity, and food chains.

PATHS UPDATES:

Students will practice the strategies we have learned this year. We will continue to focus on friendship and self-control.